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Noosaville, Gympie Terrace – boat ramp 
stormwater upgrade 
Project summary 

Council staff will soon commence work to 
replace a section of the existing storm water 
box culvert at the boat ramp on Noosa River 
Foreshore Boat Ramp carpark. 

This work needs to proceed as soon as 
practical to ensure maintenance of the 
stormwater drainage in this location. 

Duration of work 
Work is scheduled to commence on Monday 
7th May 2024 with completion expected by 
25th May 2024, subject to weather and 
construction conditions. 
 
The work will be completed during the day 
between the hours of 6.30am and 4.30pm. 

Traffic & public disruptions    
During this period, the boat ramp will be 
closed, and a section of the carpark will be 
an exclusion zone to allow contractors to 
complete the work safely. Traffic control will 
be in place to ensure the safety of the public 
whilst these works are being completed. 
 
Your patience during this project is 
appreciated. 
 
 

Further information 
Please contact Council’s Technical Officer on 
(07) 5329 6485. 
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